
From: 	 Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/31/2011 12:55:45 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: Fast and Furious 

Thanks. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 8:54 PM 
To: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Subject: Re: Fast and Furious 

Understood. Good luck tomorrow. 

From: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 08:47 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Fast and Furious 

Yes, but we have the big hearing on the H ill tomorrow at which Ivan is testifying, so I may not be able to get back to 
you until late in the day or sometime Friday. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 8:44 PM 
To: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Subject: Fast and Furious 

John, 

Are you involved in coordinating DHS's response to inquiries from the Hill concerning Fast and Furious? If so, could you give me 
a call tomorrow? Thanks. My direct dial is 305-0273. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Desk (202) 305-0273 
Cell (202) 532-3087 
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